PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
119 East 36th Street, New York, New York 10016
Tel: 212-686-9079 Fax: 212-686-3934 Email: armenia(@un.int

UN/3101/406/2019

1 August 2019, New York

Excellency,

In reference to your letter dated 30 July 2019, I have the honour to communicate to you the
intention of Armenia to present its second Voluntary National Review at the 2020 high-level
political forum on sustainable development (HLPF) under the auspices of the Economic and
Social Council.

I kindly ask that Armenia is added in the list of Member States conducting VNRs in 2020. The
Permanent Mission of Armenia to the United Nations will serve as a point of reference for all
communications related to this matter.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Mher MARGARYAN
Ambassador, Perman_cnt Representative

H.E. Mrs. Mona JUUL
President of the Economic and Social Council

£
Ms. Emer HERITY
Secretary of the Economic and Social Council





